
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 7, 2008 

 
                                Contact: Jenni Terry 
                                               202/225-8490 

 

Alexander Announces Grant Funding for 
Alexandria International 

WASHINGTON, D.C. – U.S. Rep. Rodney Alexander, R-Quitman, today announced 
that the England Economic and Industrial Development District will receive a U.S. 
Department of Transportation grant totaling $8 million. 
 
The funding will be used toward noise mitigation for residences within the area of 
Alexandria International.  
 
“Alexandria International has led to significant economic growth in Central 
Louisiana, and making these improvements will ensure the future of this 
economic engine,” Alexander said.   
 
“AI is Central Louisiana’s link to the rest of the world, and the 5th District is 
fortunate to have this project.” 
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